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The California ISO has scheduled a public stakeholder meeting on May 8, 2018 to 
discuss the draft tariff language for the 2018 Tariff Clarification Filing Process and 
requests stakeholder comments by May 1. 

 

Sunrun appreciates the ​California ISO’s​ continued leadership and engagement with 
stakeholder.  We agree with the proposed redline to zero out the Generator Output 
Baseline in the event the resource is unable to collect the minimum targeted number of 
baseline hours.  Additionally, we request that the proposed tariff changes enable 
retroactive baseline calculations to be made by the resources if desired for any period in 
2018 follow CAISO Board and FERC approvals. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this important matter. 
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